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LHDNM WARNS OF FAKE E-MAIL AND SHORT 

MESSAGE SERVICE (SMS) ON BR1M  

 

Cyberjaya, 17th October – The Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) has 

received enquiries from applicants and receipients of 1Malaysia People’s Aid 

(BR1M) who have allegedly received e-mails or sms regarding BR1M from an 

individual disguising as an IRBM officer (BR1M) offering BR1M insurance 

service (i-BR1M) or to check the status of BR1M approval. 

 

IRBM confirms that we have neither issued any e-mail nor sms 

through any IRBM officer (as an individual) to any BR1M applicant or 

receipient. 

 

Thus, we kindly advise those who have received the fake e-mail or sms to 

please delete it and not provide the sender with any feedback as requested. 

 

For further clarification, please contact our toll free line 1-800-88-2716 

(BR1M) or access https://ebr1m.hasil.gov.my/ 
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 Sample of sms received: 

 

 

# # # 

THANK YOU 
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